BIRLA BALIKA VIDYAPEETH, PILANI (RAJASTHAN)
SESSION 2018-19
Notice for the membership of School Level Fee Committee

No: BBV/2018-19/PTA/SLFC Dated: 20.09.2018
To,

Member of Parent-Teachers Association

Subject: Notice for the membership of School Level Fee Committee

Dear Sir/Madam

This is for your kind information that five parents out of the members of Parent — Teacher
Association (excluding last year’s SLFC members) will be selected through lottery on 13"
October 2018 at 12:00 noon at the school.

You are requested to apprise the school with your willingness to be the member of the
School Level Fee Committee (in case you are selected in the lottery).

Please convey your willingness in writing by 24" September through mail to
shireenkhiljil2@gmail.com .

Thank you,

Warm Regards,

Yours faithfully,

. Kz
Dr. M Kasturi

Secretary

Parent-Teachers Association
Birla Balika Vidyapeeth
Pilani



